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Agreement between CPH and the ILGA [ASH-AUS.FID30377815]

From: "Elvy, Mark 66945" <JeRYN i I >

To: abby.qgill@rccol.vic.gov.au, craig.w.phillips@rccol.vic.gov.au, kate.gill-herdman@rccol.vic.gov.au

Cc: "John, Rani 66585" <ara TS > "'Hardwick, Tim 66579" <ferrNmrer =l > .
"Maguire, Helen 66647" <[eiINr I >

Date: Tue, 18 May 2021 11:47:45 +1000

Attachments: ILCA News Release - 16 April 2021.pdf (205.99 kB); CPH.122.002.0001.pdf (171.68 kB)

Dear Colleagues,

We refer to the comments of Counsel Assisting yesterday (at provisional transcript page 10 lines 10 - 15)
concerning an agreement between CPH and the Independent Liquor & Gaming Authority (ILGA). This agreement
was the subject of the ILGA News Release dated 16 April 2021 a copy of which is attached.

Our client has requested that we provide you with the attached copies of three emails which relate to the
agreement which was announced by ILGA.

Kind regards,

Mark Elvy
Partner
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